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Submission: To whom it may concern; Could I urge you to please reject Lismore Council application to increase rates as it has
been less than 12 months since flooding entered the CBD of Lismore causing Local Businesses to suffer financially and to date
most businesses that did survive are still coming to terms with the devastating results financially. Thank you, Paul Murphy





